
Garrett Visits Morning Meeting – January 26, 2017 

The Green & Blue Rooms have decided to collaborate once a week in order to build schoolwide 

connections & tap into the diverse skills of the school’s educators. Garrett, a Green Room educator, 

visited us for the first time today at Morning Meeting. He brought what some children called a “’tar” 

to play & sing with us! The children were ecstatic. In addition to bringing some fresh joy to our 

Meeting, “guests” support the children in the challenging task of becoming respectful listeners.  

One of the songs Garrett played for us involved 

calling on individual children at intervals to answer a 

question such as “What do you want to be when you 

grow up?” To the right, Kahlan thinks about her 

answer as her peers wait excitedly; far right, Helena 

forms a bashful pose as she contemplates her answer. 

	


